RFP PROPOSALS

N\
\ DUE BY JUNE 10.
2:00 PM

The Stockton Unified School District (SUSD) is currently seeking
proposals for the provision of Academic, Extracurricular, and
Emotional Support Services specifically aimed at assisting students
who are in need. This initiative is an excellent opportunity for qualified
individuals, firms, partnerships, associations, or professional
organizations to contribute to the holistic development of students
within the district.

Proposals must be submitted by Tuesday, June 10, by 2:00 PM.
Interested parties are encouraged to click the link provided for more
detailed information regarding the Request for Proposal (RFP) 25.991.
This endeavor underscores SUSD's commitment to enriching student

lives through comprehensive support systems.

Scan here for more info
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